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McGILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL

SECRETARY AND BURSAR’S OFFICE

APSGiC

June
Twenty-second.
1927.

:Dear Sir Arthur:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt 

your understanding in

regard to the furniture purchased by the University for 

residence, 34 McTavish Street.

of yours of June 20th and to confirm

your

Tours faithfully,

Secretary

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,LL.D., 
Principal,
McGill University.


